
 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
 

 Executive Headteacher: Mrs D Bolton 

 Head of School: Mrs L Draycott 

 

 

                            
 

 

      Mongleath Road 

      Falmouth 

      Cornwall 

      TR11 4PW  
 

      Telephone: 01326 314540 
 

      email: secretary@st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk 

      www.st-marys-fal.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

  

  

  

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It was lovely to see all the children this morning, they have settled back into 

class so well. 

 

Thank you for adjusting to our new way of dropping children off in the 

mornings, however, to further aid social distancing we have decided to 

change some drop off and pick up times. Please could all children arrive at 

their allotted time, with one parent where possible to avoid over-crowding. 

We understand that parents with siblings will need to wait by the school gates 

but please could all other adults depart promptly. 

 

The new timings will start from Monday 14th September and hopefully will 

ensure a much quicker system.  

The only year group changes are for children in years 4,5 and 6. 

 

Year group Drop off Pick up 

Year 4 8.45am 3pm 

Year 5 8.45am 3pm 

Year 6 8.50am 3.05pm 

 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via the 

school office. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Demelza Bolton 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 


